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Welcome to the 2015-2016 season.  

The talented students and 

extraordinary faculty of the Lynn 

Conservatory of Music take this 

opportunity to share with you the 

beautiful world of music.  Your 

ongoing support ensures our place 

among the premier conservatories of 

the world and a staple of our 

community. 

                           - Jon Robertson, dean 

 

There are a number of ways by which you can help us 

fulfill our mission: 

 
Friends of the Conservatory of Music 

 

The Friends of the Conservatory of Music is a volunteer 

organization formed to promote high quality performance 

education for exceptionally talented young musicians. 

 

For some students, meeting the costs associated with a 

conservatory education can be challenging. This dedicated group 

provides financial support for many annual and endowed 

scholarships. Since its establishment in 2003, the Friends have 

raised significant funds through annual gifts and special events. 

The Gingerbread Holiday Concert is chief among them. 
 

The Friends gather through the year for three afternoon concerts 

and the annual Friendship Tea, which is a thank you to all donors. 

Friends of the Conservatory donors also receive free access to 

the Lynn University Music Library and are able to purchase tickets 

to Conservatory performances before the general public.  

 

The Leadership Society of Lynn University 

 
The Leadership Society is the premier annual giving society for 

donors who are committed to ensuring a standard of excellence 

at Lynn for all students. Leadership Society donors make an 

annual gift of $2,500 or more and have the option of directing 

their gift to support the Conservatory of Music. Leadership 

Society donors receive invitations to exclusive events throughout 

the year that offer opportunities to engage with other Leadership 

Society donors and university administrators. 

  

Gift Planning 

 

Gift planning allows you to make significant gifts to the 

Conservatory of Music during your lifetime or as part of an estate 

plan. Options include gifts of appreciated stock, charitable gift 

annuities, bequests and/or planned gifts.  

 

Your contribution to the Conservatory is tax-deductible to the 

extent allowed by law. For additional information, please contact 

Lisa Miller at 561-237-7745.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3601 N. Military Trail 

Boca Raton, FL 33431 

 

Box Office: 561-237-9000 

Email: tickets@lynn.edu 

Events.lynn.edu 

Conservatory of Music

 
Thursday, March 24, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. 

Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall 
Boca Raton, Fla. 

 
Sonata for Flute and Piano    

I. Heiter Bewegt 
II. Sehr Langsam 
III. Sehr Lebhaft-Marsch 
 

Jared Harrison, flute 
Sheng-Yuan Kuan, piano 

 
 
Sonata in D Minor for viola and piano     
            I. Allegro Moderato  

 
Kayla Williams, viola  

Sheng-Yuan Kuan, piano 
 

 
Concerto No. 2 in F minor, Op. 21                       

II. Larghetto 
 

Jiaxian Li, piano 

Tatiana Lokhina, orchestra 
 

 
Piano Trio No. 1 in D Minor, Op. 49    

I. Molto Allegro ed agitato 
II. Andante con moto tranquilo 

 
Alfonso Hernandez, piano 

Tinca Belinski, violin 
Axel Rojas, cello 

 
 
Sonata for Flute and Piano  

Allegro 
Lento, e molto espressivo 
Presto 

 
Alla Sorokoletova, flute 
Tatiana Lokhina, piano 

 
    

 
 



 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

Student Recital  Marija Trajkovska, violin 
Friday, Mar. 25  2:00 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 

 
Flute Master Class with Nadine Asin 
Friday, Mar. 25  7:00 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 

 
Student Recital  Terrence Smith, violin 
Tuesday, Mar. 29  5:30 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 

 
Student Recital  Kristen Seto, violin 
Tuesday, Mar. 29  7:30 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 

 
Elmar Oliveira Violin Recital 
March 31  7:30 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
$20 
Hear violinist Elmar Oliveira's only solo recital appearance in the 2015-16 season in 
Boca Raton with pianist Sheng-Yuan Kuan. His recital features great yet lesser 
known works by composers Frederick Delius, Maurice Ravel and Rodion Shchedrin 
as well as the masterworks of Leclair and Beethoven. 

 
Student Recital  Sohyun Park, collaborative piano 
Tuesday, April 5  5:30 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 

 
 
 
 

 


